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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             December 20, 2017 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Lieutenant Inspector John Bigica Named Fire Inspector of the Year 
 

Greater Naples Fire Rescue District (GNFD) is pleased to announce that Lieutenant Inspector John 

Bigica has been named the 2017 Fire Inspector of the Year by the Florida Fire Chiefs’ Association. 

Lt. Inspector Bigica will be presented the award at the opening ceremony of their annual Fire-

Rescue East conference being held in Daytona Beach, Florida on January 17, 2018.  Lt. Inspector 

Bigica’s contributions to the GNFD Investigative Section, that includes Life Safety, Public 

Education and Investigation branches, are exceptional.   

Lt. Inspector Bigica was awarded the GNFD Excellence in Service in Fire and Life Safety, and the 

Sons of the American Revolution Fire Safety Commendation Medal for 2016.   
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